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SPOTLIGHT ON CITY’S FLEET MANAGEMENT 
SYSTEM AT UN PROGRAMME

DEPUTY Director of the Fleet Management and 
Administration Directorate (City Fleet) Lungi Khuzwayo 
is proudly representing eThekwini Municipality in 
Abuja, Nigeria where she is showcasing the City’s fleet 
management system as a best practice. This opportunity 
arises from the launch of the Fleet Safety Global Training 
Programme, a flagship initiative of the United Nations 
held on 30 and 31 July. 

The programme, implemented in four African countries 
including The Gambia, Nigeria, Senegal, and South 
Africa, aims to enhance fleet management practices and 
promote road safety. Coordinated by the 
eThekwini Municipal Academy and Cifal Durban, the 
programme will train approximately 8 500 Municipal 

drivers in comprehensive fleet management, covering 
aspects such as professional driving, road safety, 
maintenance, and fuel-saving measures. The initiative 
aims to reduce Municipal expenditure on maintenance, 
fuel, and repairs by 50 percent over the next three years. 
Professor Mpilo Ngubane, Executive Director of Cifal 
Durban, said the programme’s primary social benefit is 
enhanced safety. 

“The successful implementation of this programme 
will not only improve road safety but also contribute to 
significant cost savings for the Municipality. By sharing 
best practices and expertise, eThekwini Municipality is 
poised to make a lasting impact on fleet management in 
the region,” said Ngubane.

By 2030 eThekwini will be Africa’s most caring and liveable city

Deputy Director of the Fleet Management and Administration Directorate (City Fleet) Lungi Khuzwayo is currently in Nigeria 
to showcase the City’s fleet management system as a best practice.


